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Please forward as appropriate my comments on the summary corrigenda. 

I have moved to St. Louis and my current contact information is below. 

With regards, 

Larry Kier 

St. Louis, MO -

On Mon, Sep 3, 2018 at 4:42 AM Whalley, Charles 

Dear Dr Kier, 

@tandf.co.uk> wrote: 

I'm unsure if you received the below. Apologies if I am sending this to you twice. 

Best wishes, 

Charles 

From: Whalley, Charles 
Sent : 31 August 2018 23:49 

<douglaslweed@ 
Cc: 'Roger McClellan' @att.net> 
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL Critical Reviews in Toxicology vol 46 sl -- conclusion to investigation 
Importance: High 

Dear Authors: 

I'm emailing on behalf of Taylor & Francis and Dr. Roger McClellan regarding your articles published in the 
supplement entitled "An Independent Review of the Carcinogenic Potential of Glyphosate", in volume 46 of 
Critical Reviews in Toxicology, for which you have provided responses to our questions regarding the 
authorship of these articles and provided revised Acknowledgements and Declarations of Interest statements. 
We have now concluded our investigation regarding the accuracy of the information provided to the journal on 
submission. 

We note that, despite requests for full disclosure, the original Acknowledgements and Declaration of Interest 
statements did not fully represent the involvement of Monsanto or its employees or contractors in the 
authorship of the articles. As referred to in our previous memos to you, this specifically relates to the 
statements that: 
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"Neither any Monsanto company employees nor any attorneys reviewed any of the Expert Panel's 
manuscripts prior to submission to the journal." 

and that 

"The Expert Panelists were engaged by, and acted as consultants to, lntertek. and were not directly contacted 
by the Monsanto Company." 

From information you have provided to us, we now believe that neither of these statements was accurate a~ 
time of submission. This is in contradiction to declarations you made on submission and to warranties you 
made in the Author Publishing Agreements regarding your compliance with Taylor & Francis' policies. 

To provide the necessary transparency to our readers, we will publish corrections to your articles to update 
their respective Acknowledgements and Declaration of Interest statements as per the material you have 
provided. I have attached the text for each of these, in tine with standard policy. Please let me know as soon 
as possible should you wish to make any further amendments. As a formality, so that we may publish these 
corrections without delay, I'd ask you to process the additional Author Publishing Agreements promptly once 
received. 

We will also publish an expression of concern regarding the supplement (attached). In this, we will provide the 
necessary context to the correct ions. again with the aim of achieving transparency around this matter. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Please ensure you include Dr McClellan and me on any emails 
on this matter. If I don't receive any questions or amendments to the corrections by September 14th, we will 
proceed as indicated. 

Best wishes, 

Charles 

Charles Whalley - Managing Editor, Medicine & Health Journals 

Taylor & Francis Group 

4 Park Scuare. Millon Park Abingdon. Oxon. OX14 4RN, UK 

Direct line + 

Switchboard 

@tandf.co.uk 
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